
Glenmore Parent Advisory Council 
Meeting Agenda | November 25, 2019 

1 PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 

Wendy Briggs, Principal 

Benita Crombie, Vice Principal 

• Gratitude- Playground completion, Staff Appreciation Lunch, Telus Wise Contest, Book Swap 

• Parents coming Thursday and Friday for conferences 

• Community Learning Forum and Learning Plan on our website 

• VP Performance Appraisal this year 

Some PAC Executive members may get asked to participate in this 

• Upcoming events in December- Food Drive, Young Entrepreneur Fair, Toonie Toy Sale 

• Anxiety Workshop for Parents from SD 23 staff?  Are we interested? 

Yes – Mme Briggs will look into organizing it for our school 

• Questions? 

Can we will look into signs to display that remind students and parents to not ride bikes or scooters on 

the school grounds? Collisions and injuries have happened between bikes and pedestrians in the past. 

While we encourage the use of bikes and scooters to get to school, please get off and walk the bike once 

on the school grounds. 

2 PAC BUDGET UPDATE 

Sarah Bendall for Klaus Minck | Treasurer 

• Telus Wise Contest Update | Rhonda Jarvis 

Grade 2 student Heidi Jarvis submitted and won a comic contest through Telus. As a result, the school has 

won $2000. Way to go Heidi! 

• General Update | Sarah Bendall 

• New Fundraiser Idea from TBones | Esther 

T Bones offers 15% in cash for the school on all gift cards purchased in the name of GME. Executive 

passed a motion to add this fundraiser in place of the Fisherman’s Market fundraiser that happens in 

May.  

  



3 OPEN PAC EXECUTIVE & COMMITTEE POSITIONS 

• Need new lead for fun lunch 

Kellie Garcia is taking over the back end from Brandy, Cara Timms is taking over lead from Angela. Both 

will have mentoring for the rest of this year and to get set up for next year to ensure a smooth hand over. 

• Family STEM Night Planning Committee 

Planning will start for the Family STEM night in early December. If you have an interest in STEM, let us 

know if you’d like to help with planning.  Rhonda Jarvis, Camila Bifford, Rubal Dhillon 

(rubalbhullar@yahoo.com), and Kellie Garcia volunteered to help. Sarah will be in touch with them about 

the first meeting. 

• Open spot for VP 

Camila offered to fill this role, we will vote next meeting 

4 RECAP OF NOV PAC PROGRAMS 

• Fall Appreciation Lunch | Tristica 

Went well. Thank you for all the donations! We will be hosting another in February.  

• Fall Book Swap | Melissa T & Robyn S 

• Parents Night Out | Rhonda J 

It was a lot of fun, and 26 people attended. It will happen again in the new year. Maybe look at doing 3 

next year! 

5 UPCOMING PAC PROGRAMS 

• Family STEM Night | Sarah Bendall 

Planning Committee will meet on Dec 4 to get started 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20pm 


